
Notification of the Detection of Statistically Significant Levels Above CCR Groundwater 

Protection Standards 

This notification has been prepared to state that we detected a statistically significant 

level above CCR groundwater protection standards at the following location as 

required by § 257.95(g). 

 

Meramec Energy Center 

8200 Fine Road 

St. Louis, MO  63129 

CCR Units:  MCPA, MCPB, MCPC,  MCPD 

Constituent:  arsenic, lithium, molybdenum 

 

 


